
 

From: Michael O'Neil < > 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 8:52 AM 
To: CHAIRMANOFACE 
Subjed: Make the corporations declare contributions 

Dear Mr./Madame Chairperson of the S.E.C., 

I just learned of the petition to require publicly traded corporations to disclose all oftheir political 
donations. Had I known about it sooner I would have signed and commented. It is totally unacceptable that a 
corporation that I invest in would be allowed to use profits from its operations to donate to politicians without 
informing me, as an investor, of what they are doing with those funds. So please have the courage to push this 
rule forward. Thank you. Mike O'Neil 

Michael D. O'Neil 
Management/ Administration Consulting 
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